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M E M O R A N D U M  

September 7, 2 0 0 1  

TO: DIVISION OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE 
SERVICES 

H- 
FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (B. KEATING) 

RE:  DOCKET NO. 920260-TL - COMPREHENSIVE REVIEW OF THE 
REVENUE REQUIREMENTS AND RATE ST$iBILIZATION PLAN OF 
SOUTHERN BELL TELEPHONE AND TELEGRAPH COMPANY. 
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Attached is a MEMORANDUM, to be filed in the  above-referenced 
docket. (Number of pages in memorandum - 1) 
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E. LEON JACOBS, JR., 
CHAIRMAN 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 
STATE OF FLORIDA 

. 2540 Sh&d Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 41 3-6046 

Eugene W. Kligmann 
8510 N.W. 56 Street 
Miami, Florida 33 166 

Dear Mr. Kligmann: 

Thank you for your letter dated May 18,2001. I .apologize for the delay in responding to 
your concerns. 

In yourletter, you indicate that you believe you have not received credits due to you pursuant 
to Order No. PSC-01-0091-PAA-TI. However, as you have acknowledged in your letter, the 
stipulation approved in that Order specifically indicated that credits were only due to BellSouth's 
customers of record 51s of October 3 1,2000. To the extent that you were a customer of record on 
that date, it is our understanding that you have been issued the appropriate credits in accordance with 
the Commission's Order, and that no firthex credits are due. 

I hope this letter answers your questions regarding this matter. Please be aware that the 
opinions stated in this letter are the opinions of this office, and are in no way binding upon the 
Commission . 

Sincerely, 

I 

Beth Keating 

cc: Docket File (920260-TL) 
Nancy Sims, DirectorAXegulatory Relations-BellSouth 
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